
Legal Notice 
Missoula Urban Transportation District 

Board of Directors 
 
The Missoula Urban Transportation District Board of 
Directors will hold a remote, special meeting on 
Monday, April 15,  2024, beginning at 3:15 p.m. For 
information about attending the meeting virtually, 
please contact dcraven@mountainline.com.  
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